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November 03, 2016 

 

Tony Fabrizio 

General Shale Brick, Inc. 

1845 W. Dartmouth Ave. 

Denver, CO  80110-1308 

 

RE:  Navajo Clay Pit, Permit No. M-1993-004, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-02 

 

Mr. Fabrizio: 

 

On November 03, 2016, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the 

Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on October 11, 2016, addressing the 

following: 

 

Move access road location from planned location on mine plan map exhibit C-2 to current 

“as built” location. Change to intermittent status to allow for mining activities to occur 

for less than 180 days each year. 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 02 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 

Permit No. M-1993-004. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1993-004 remain in 

full force and effect. 

 

The Division has determined that the currently held financial warranty in the amount of $48,297.00 is 

sufficient to reclaim the site in accordance with the approved reclamation plan. Therefore, no 

additional financial warranty is required at this time. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Jason McGraw, General Shale Brick, Inc. (via email) 

 Wally Erickson, DRMS 

mailto:amy.eschberger@state.co.us

